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2019 Board of Equalization Meeting 
 

Monday, April 8, 2019 

8:30pm 

 

The Board of Equalization Meeting was called to order at 8:30pm by the 

Mayor Audrey Duppong in the Council Chambers with the following 

Council Members present: Randy Duppong, Gary Glasser, Alex Martinez, 

Doug Martwick, Chasity Orcutt, and Anthony Schirado.  Also present were 

City Assessor Linda Morris, Lavon Weinberger, James Farrell, Nancy 

Bittner, and Vicki Horst.  

  

City Assessor Morris provided a written report to the council based on the 

assessment roll from February 1, 2018 to February 1, 2019.  There is an 

overall increase in value of about 4.6%.  Six (6) notices were sent out to 

property owners that had either a 10% or $3,000 increase on the value of 

their property.   

 

Moved by Glasser, seconded by Martwick to approve the 2018 tax values as 

presented by Assessor Morris.   Motion carried unanimously.   

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Schirado, seconded by Martinez.  Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

 

 

__________________________ __________________________ 

Audrey Duppong, Mayor   Vicki Horst, Auditor 

 

 

 
 


